







Dear all fellow advocates of children's welfare,

As our three-year Erasmus+ research project draws to a close, we would be delighted if you could join us at our upcoming event. With a full day of speakers, workshops and discussion investigating our research into childhood adversity and the importance of inter-professional working, this FREE event is not to be missed.

With the multitude of challenges that the past year has posed, we truly believe that the importance of understanding how to tackle childhood adversity has never been more pressing. Whilst the event is our opportunity to disseminate the research and resources we have collated and collected over the course of the project, there will also be plenty of opportunity for you to learn, participate and network with like-minded educators and professionals.

Click the button below to visit our event page where you can find our full schedule, list of speakers and FAQs - as well as register your details to attend!

Click to register

If you need to contact us directly, please email <a href="mailto:r.d@learninginstitute.co.uk">r.d@learninginstitute.co.uk</a>.

We hope to see you there!

Kind regards,

The TLI Research Team



The Learning Institute, Beacon Place, Station Approach, Roche, Cornwall. PL26 8LG